
TCB statement regarding RF exposure

The test report ( document RU1211/6824) on this latest build standard of the Monaco satellite
telephone shows that the RF profile of the device is identical to that of the previous build standard
which was subject to Grant of Authorization dated 02/22/2005.
Thus it was considered that a new SAR evaluation was not required in this case.
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